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Getting it right
by working tegethe:

24" November 2017

Dear Parents

As you will be aware Mrs Warner-Lee has been away from school for a few weeks.
Whilst I am unable to comment on Mrs Warner-Lee’s personal situation I can say that
we all look forward to welcoming her back to school as soon as possible.

In the meantime I want to share with you the arrangements we have made to cover in
Mrs Warner-Lee’s absence. Mrs Gannon, who has been working in St Mary's since
September 2016 is currently full time in Year 1 and is planning and delivering the
curriculum for your children. Our primary concerns are to ensure the continuity of
teaching and learning and to maintain the wonderful relationship that both Mrs Warner-
Lee and Mrs Gannon have with the children.

e I will update you when I have more information about Mrs Warner-Lee’s return but in
Silver Award the meantime if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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